
 

 
 
 

A new item is now available on the HomeStart Broker site. 
 
Delay in service levels 
 
HomeStart is experiencing high levels of new loan applications. As a result, loan 
processing turnaround times have been affected. 

It will be a minimum of 10 business days before new loan applications are 
reviewed by the Broker Support Team. All new and existing applications will be 
prioritised by finance/settlement dates. 

For any other applications which are urgent, please contact your Business 
Development Specialist. 

 
 
Regards, 
HomeStart Broker Team 
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